
 
Traditionally, at Dickens of a Christmas, Mayors extend an 
invitation to VIPs for a lunch to help promote the event. 
 
This year I have decided to change the invitation to volunteers in 
Olney, who work tirelessly for our community. 
 
These kind caring individuals are Olney’s VIPs, they are greatly 
appreciated by myself, Olney Town Council and our residents 
who benefit from their services.  
 
Therefore, I'm asking Olney residents to send the name of the 
person you’d like to nominate for a VIP luncheon at this years' 
Dickens of a Christmas to Rob Mungham, Deputy Clerk at 
deputy@olneytowncouncil.gov.uk by 10th October, briefly 
stating what their volunteer role is within Olney. 
 
Many thanks  
Debbie  
Cllr Debbie Whitworth 
Mayor  
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